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How can we help to bring about a society and an economy which is –


just and joyful


convivial and humane


in which all have enough and none too much


and which stays within the boundaries of nature?

That is the quest that we have set ourselves in JiE. And in particular how can we contribute as Christians?  Given our commitment to love of our neighbour and to seeing all of creation as a manifestation of our Creator’s great bounty; and given what the scripture has to say about excess riches, about idolatry (i.e. consumerism in modern parlance) and about many of the other factors that create problems in today’s society. 

Note that in the above introductory question I have left the environmental sustainability issue to the end.  That was deliberate.  We realise that most modern Christians are very concerned about social justice issues, whether practically or politically.  We are saying that environmental sustainability and social justice can not be separated.

So what have we done so far?  Most of you are probably aware that we followed up our spring 2014 conference in Birmingham with a very well-attended conference in Bristol last November. Nearly 200 people heard MEP Molly Scott Cato and social psychologist Jonathan Rowson outline the many issues involved.  While we had workshops led by speakers from seven different NGO’s, with topics ranging from finding a better way of measuring progress than the GDP (gross national product), to ‘building a spirited movement for economic change’.

This latter working group has led to our next stage in JiE. We have assembled a ‘college’ of now 32 people to help us
1. articulate an attractive and persuasive vision for a sustainable one-planet global economy which is just, convivial and humane;
2. engage people and opinion formers in the United Kingdom, in its churches in particular, in building this spirited movement for change.
College members include theologians, economists and other social scientists, ministers of religion and a few of us offering organisational support to the group in achieving our very challenging aims.  Neither the articulation of the vision nor the engagement of church leaders and members are easy tasks.

One way all GC members and supporters can help is by inviting us to send a speaker to your church meeting, your school or college or other local group.  We are assembling a panel of speakers and we would be very grateful for your help in ‘spreading the word’ throughout our diverse church and local communities.
Further information on Joy in Enough at http://www.greenchristian.org.uk/joy-in-enough/
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